
 

 
 

Shoals Restaurant @ Cliff House Inn 
6602 Old Pacific Coast Highway, Ventura, CA  93001 

 
Brunch by the Sea 

 Sunday, November 13th  Arrive at 11:30 AM 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are pleased to once again have the pleasure of inviting you to join your Mercedes friends at 
The Cliff House Inn’s Shoals Restaurant. Our annual Brunch by The Sea continues to be an ongoing 
success with our members for a number of years, and with good reason. 
 
What better way to spend a Sunday afternoon than enjoying the tropical garden setting, the 
sound of the surf, and the flight of various seabirds over the glistening Pacific Ocean?  
 
The Shoals Restaurant has a great standard menu but will likely (as before) offer our group a 
special menu with a great variety of options for you to select and enjoy. They also have a full bar, 
including tasty Mimosas and Bloody Mary’s, if you care to indulge. Each party will pay their lunch 
check separately, including tip. 
 
We will be selling tickets to raffle off some nice prizes. 
 
We must provide the restaurant with an idea of the number of guests who will be attending. 
Please e-mail or text Peter or Steve with your name, contact information and number attending 
in your party. We must receive this information NO LATER THAN Noon, Friday, November 11th.  
 
Peter Samaha - (805) 890-8489      E-Mail: psamaha@msn.com 
                        
Steve Koger – (805) 341-2901         E-mail: kogermeister@verizon.net  
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